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Greeting Outdoors Fun members!  Our mighty president Sean is on well-deserved vacation so your trusty newsletter editor will be scribbling this month’s brief.

June is now history and what a June we had!  Our public volleyball weekend was cold and at times wet, but in spite of that, many loyal folks stopped by our net and played.  Unfortunately, we could only operate the nets on Saturday as Friday was pretty much a washout and Sunday was a soaker as well.  A big thanks to all who pitched in during this wet, chilly weekend.

Thanks to Doug and Donna for hosting the monthly party at their Northshore home.  It was finally warm enough to spend some time outside on their beautiful deck.  Everyone had a great time and we welcomed many new members and their guests.  The food was fantastic and the homemade sangria wasn’t bad either!

Our July picnic, hosted by none other than Tim, will be held on Saturday, July 5th at his lakeside home.  Note the early start of 4 pm.  I hope you will consider attending as the club is providing the grilled foods and buns.  There will be a $2 charge to defer expenses.  Please bring your favorite beverage and a salad or dessert.  How about someone bringing deviled eggs?  I love those things.  Oh, and a lawn chair would be good too.  See you there, OK?

Two volleyball events are scheduled in July at our usually spot and there is another camping and biking event at Perrot State Park near Trempealeau on the Mississippi River.  It is a beautiful area.  Other events include:

· Dining Out
· Sheepshead
· Game Night
· Running along the Lake
· Neighborhood Hike
· 2 bike rides

Your board of directors is not formally meeting in July.  We will still make contact via e-mail and phone so we continue to be on top of what’s happening in the organization.  Contact any of us if you are interested in hosting an event or have a comment or suggestion.  We always welcome your input.

Now it’s July, one of my favorite months.  Happy Independence Day!  Enjoy and please drive carefully.   Watch for your president’s comments here next month as use.

Your Faithful Scribe,
Jeremy 
